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to-night, 1 must say that I have thoroughly enjoyed myself.
While I do not wish to ecriticize Mr. Gilmore’s paper, yet 1
certainly agree with one or two of the speakers that for the
average audience this paper contains too many chemical terms.

I should like very much to come down here next fall and
give you a talk on the matter of electrical furnaces. I have
spent considerable time in Sweden working with these electric
furnaces, and I think I will be able to give you some facts

which will be of interest to you regarding electrical iron and
steel manufacture.

Chairman,—

The next meeting will be on April 16th, when a paper will
be read on *Power Cost,” by J. W. Helps, Power Engineer,
Toronto.

Moved by Mr. Fletcher, and seconded by Mr, Carmichael,
that the meeting be adjourned.




